
Send support to:
WorldWide New Testament Baptist Missions

PO Box 725
Kings Mountain, NC 28086

704.730.1440

“And when they had brought their ships to land, they forsook all, and followed him.” - Luke 5:11

Charlotte turned 13 yrs. old & Audrey turned 11 yrs. old!!
We are also praising God for 5 new supporting churches!

The Elwart Family
Planting Big Bear Baptist Church in Big Bear, CA

www.elwartfamily.com
252.933.0072

pastorelwart@icloud.com

Thank you so much to our new supporters!
Victory Baptist Church in Roanoke Rapids, NC

Calvary Baptist Church in Lakeland, FL
Beartooth Mountain Baptist Church in Red Lodge, MT

Platte Valley Baptist Church in Ft. Morgan, CO
Shining Light Baptist Church in Monroe, NC

Praise the Lord for all He has
done in these last 3 months! My,
how things have changed in our
world! We are thankful to know
that our peace rests in our Savior.

February also brought about a
good amount of traveling to
different meetings and missions
conferences in 4 different states.
We traveled from PA, to FL, to
SC, to CO, and then back to FL by
the first week or so of March.

In March, we flew out to CO
for the Dennis Brown Memorial
Home Missions Conference in
Englewood, CO. It was our first
time attending, and we were
blessed to present at the meeting.
We are looking forward to, and
planning on attending next year if
the Lord would allow it. We were
able to begin many new
friendships, meet and fellowship
with old friends, and hear some
wonderful preaching.

It was such a blessing to
receive a number of love offerings

frommultiple churches located in
CO, as well as, different parts of
the country. We even had a
church take us on for support at
the conference! Afterward, we
were able to present the ministry
at Platte Valley Baptist Church in
Ft. Morgan, CO. It was such an
encouragement to hear that the
church voted during the next
service to take us on for support!

We are so grateful to have
received a very timely love
offering from Victory Baptist
Church in Darlington, SC, where
we had the privilege of presenting
there last fall. It is so awesome to
see God’s timing in how He used
that church to meet our need
during the shutdown!

In the middle of March,
Victory Baptist Church in
Zephyrhills, FL threw Brittany
and our little man a baby shower.
It was such a blessing to our
family, and we are so grateful for
the love they showed, and the

gifts that were given to us.
We were planning on heading

back up to NC the week of Easter,
but we all know what happened
next (COVID-19). We prayed that
God would give us wisdom for
what we needed to do and where
we needed to go. We decided to
stay in FL for a number of
different reasons. We are now
planning on heading back up to
NC toward the end of June, after
our son is born sometime in May.

We have had meetings
cancelled, but many are planning
on having us in when things get
up and running again. It has been
amazing to see how God has
worked every day throughout the
shutdown. He has continued to
prove Himself to us as He has
continued to provide for our
needs all along the way.

We’re excited to see how the
Lord will work in the days ahead.
Please continue praying for us.
God is so good!

31%
Current Support Level:

Prayer Requests:
1. Brittany & baby
2. Safe Baby delivery
3. Scheduling of New

Meetings
4. Added Support

Sending Church:
New Testament Baptist Church

126 Neuse Rd.
Kinston, NC 28501
252.523.0648

February - April
2020


